Thanks and the Path Forward.

Subject: Thanks and the Path Forward.
From: John C Dean <johncdean@aol.com>
Date: 11/19/23, 8:01 AM

To: johncdean@aol.com

My deepest thanks to all the homeowners that helped defeat the Covenant changes.

Going forward, any homeowners that want to take the lead to address the OOHOA By-Law
issues are welcome to use our legal contacts, the attached or other relevant information we
developed. Please also consider running for the Board to supply some much needed balance.
Getting the Covenant changes defeated was a major win but now other homeowners have to
step up and lead the effort if they want to fix the By-Laws.

Regards, John C Dean, 303-473-9900
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